
 

 

St Paul Malmesbury Without Parish Council 
 
 

Traffic Regulation Order - Burton Hill 
 

Wiltshire Council has issued a Traffic Regulation Order to extend the 30mph speed restriction 
on the A429 at Burton Hill from a point 163m south of its junction with Storey Mews to a point 
190m north of its junction with Grange Lane - see map.  
 
The TRO seeks comments from the public on this overdue proposal. The Parish Council has 
been campaigning for many years for the 30mph speed restriction in this part of Burton Hill 
to be extended south. Local residents have long experienced highway hazards when entering 
or exiting properties along this stretch of road. These hazards will be exacerbated when the 
residential development behind Storey Mews is completed next year.  
 
This is your opportunity to support the proposed speed reduction by submitting a comment 
into the consultation. Comments, quoting reference LJB/TRO/MALW30, should be made 
before the 9th January 2023 
• by email to trafficorderconsultations@wiltshire.gov.uk or 
• in writing to TRO Team, Highways & Transport, Sustainable Transport Group, County Hall, 

Bythesea Road, Trowbridge, BA14 8JN 

 

 
Cllr Roger Budgen 
06/12/22 
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